
  
 
 
 
 
 
March 15, 2023 
 
 
 
 
Notice to Potential Vendors: 
 

BULLETIN NUMBER 5 
REQUEST FOR STATEMENT OF QUALIFICATIONS (RFSQ) 

TEMPORARY PERSONNEL SERVICES 
RFSQ NUMBER 604-SH 

 
This Bulletin Number 5 is being issued to notify potential Vendors that Request for 
Statement of Qualifications (RFSQ) 604-SH for Temporary Personnel Services 
solicitation has been closed, in accordance with sub-paragraph 2.3 (RFSQ Timetable).  
 
You may access this Bulletin Number 5 of RFSQ 604-SH in electronic (.pdf) format via 
the Department’s website at: https://lasd.org/transparency/solicitations.  
 
We appreciate your interest in this RFSQ.   
 
Should you have any questions, please contact Contract Analyst Melissa Contreras at 
mccontre@lasd.org.  
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